Our Lady of Mt Carmel Primary

2021
CUMBERLAND POLICE YOUTH LIAISON VISIT K-6

Dear Families,

As part of our ongoing focus on ensuring our students are safe and respectful
learners, a Youth Liaison Officer from Cumberland Police will be visiting all
classroom spaces.

Senior Constable El-Jammal will attend OLMC on Wednesday 16 June to speak
to Stage 2 and Stage 3 students (Year 3 — Year 6), focusing on bullying,
harassment and cyber safety. Topics such as personal settings, profile pages,
sending images online, mobile devices, ‘send’ is definite, and cyber bullying will
be covered.

Senior Constable El-Jammal will also attend OLMC on Friday 13 August to speak
to Early Stage 1 and Stage 1(Kindergarten - Year 2) to speak to students about
childhood safety and stranger danger. This program aims to help children
identify the safe adults in their community, as well as safe places to go when
they are lost, feeling unsafe or frightened or are in danger. Other goals include
enabling children to develop their own personal safety strategies, to feel
empowered with the ability to say NO and seek help when they feel unsafe or
unsure, and to have the confidence to tell a trusted adult if they are being
harmed in any way.

This visit by Senior Constable El-Jammal will complement our ongoing focus of
community safety and the learnings occurring through K-6 PDH units.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Mrs Lauren Anderiesz

Assistant Principal
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